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 From: Gareth and Issy Tibbs
 Sent: 02 July 2015 16:42

 To: Planning
 Subject: Planning Application on Bryher

Dear Sir/Madam

Ref: P/15/046/FUL

I am writing in support of the planning application for the development of the 
small informal 
dwelling at South Hill on Bryher,

As you may be aware we will no longer be running Samson Hill Cottage as a B&B. 
This has 
caused some concern to our regular guests who are hoping to continue their 
annual holidays on 
Bryher. I feel this application will greatly help them.

The development will have little impact on neighbours and can only be a good 
thing for the 
island who so desperately need tourists to support businesses.

It is also positive to have a permanent family living at South Hill. This 
application will enable 
them to do so if passed. 

Yours Sincerely

Isobel and Gareth Tibbs 
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